



LANDIS POLICE

Kevin L. Young, INTERIM CHIEF OF POLICE

136 NORTH CENTRAL AVENUE PO BOX 165, LANDIS, NC 28088 P: 704-857-2129 F: 704-857-3512

June 1, 2023

To:

Landis Board of Alderman

From: Kevin Young, Interim Chief of Police

Re:

Surplus of Police Vehicle

I am requesting the Board's approval to surplus one (1) patrol vehicle. The vehicle is a black and white 2010 Dodge Charger (VIN: 2B3AA4CT5AH193310) with 97,207 miles. There are currently no known mechanical issues with the vehicle other than a bad battery.

Respectfully,

Kevin L. Young

Interim Chief of Police